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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261 
LICENSE NO. DPR-23 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION FROM THE REQUIREMENTS OF 

10CFR50, APPENDIX R, SECTION III.0 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

On March 11, 1981, CP&L filed a request for exemption from 
Section III.0, 10CFR50, Appendix R, concerning the reactor coolant pump lube 
oil collection system. Subsequent discussion with your staff led to requests 
for additional information. During the ensuing time period, discussions 
between the NRC staff and industry have led to clarifications of the type of 
information required for an exemption submittal. Accordingly, we plan to file 
additional information concerning this exemption request. In order to 
consolidate your staff's review of the HBR Fire Protection Program, we will 
file this information on April 27, at the same time we file our justification 
for the four additional exemption requests identified in our March 16, 1982 
submittal.  

If you should have any questions concerning this information, please 
contact our staff.  

Yours very truly, 

L. W. Eur 

Senior Vice P sident 
Power Supply 
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